Dear School Board members,

Saraiya Piantek was nominated for recognition by our very own Denfeld
Student School Board Representative Sariyah Crawford.

This is what Sariyah said in her nomination:

“Saraiya Piantek is a staff member at Denfeld High school and her position
is a Full-Service Community Site Coordinator. Saraiya not only ensures that
every student's voice is heard by school officials, but also works hard
towards bringing true equity to Duluth Public Schools.

She goes above and beyond her job description to provide what students
need and give them someone to confide in. Saraiya has a child of her own
but anyone could argue that she is raising the students of Denfeld as well.

Through all the hardships that she faces, she continues to work hard to
break barriers in our school that genders learning. Saraiya Piantek inspires
me and so many others.”

Thank you Ms. Piantek for all you do for our students at Denfeld.

Sincerely,
Anthony Bonds
Assistant Superintendent



